
Sometimes just a little helpfulness can make a big difference. The Bible says  
in Galatians 6:2 that we should “bear one another’s burdens.” Your panda bear bag  

clip can “bear” the burden of keeping what’s in the bag fresh for you.

YOU WILL NEED:

DIRECTIONS:

• Black Foam Sheet
• White Foam Sheet
• Nail Scissors
• Black Marker

• Quilter’s Pencil
• Pencil
• 2 Googly Eyes
• Printer Paper

1. Draw a silhouette 
or use template* of a 
panda about 2” x 2½”.

2. Cut two panda 
silhouettes from the 
black foam sheet.

4. Cut out the two eye 
patches and one tail. 
Glue as shown.

6. Turn both panda 
pieces over. Cut out two 
more panda heads from 
the white foam sheet.

7. Attach the two white 
pieces to the back of 
the head, gluing only 
around the edge and 
leaving the bottom free 
for inserting the clip.

3. From the white 
foam, cut out two 
panda heads, one belly 
and one back. Glue as 
shown.

8. Slip the finished 
panda pieces over 
the ends of the clip to 
decorate any style clip 
that will come in handy 
for you.

5. Glue on the eyes. 
With black marker draw 
the nose and mouth.

• Large Binder Clip 
Metal Clip or Clothespin

• Hot Glue Gun 

* Template 3abnkids.tv
Adult assistance is suggested.
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